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soon as history, amusement, and a lot more?
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dev below.

Human Growth in the Past Robert D.. Hoppa 1999-10-28 An interdisciplinary
analysis of human growth in past populations, first published in 1999.
Methods in Human Growth Research Roland C. Hauspie 2004-06-24 In order to gain
an understanding of the dynamics of human individual and average growth
patterns it is essential that the right methods are selected. There are a
variety of methods available to analyse individual growth patterns, to estimate
variation in different growth measures in populations and to relate genetic and
environmental factors to individual and average growth. This volume provides an
overview of modern techniques for the assessment and collection of growth data
and methods of analysis for individual and population growth data. The book
contains the basic mathematical and statistical tools required to understand
the concepts of the methods under discussion and worked examples of analyses,
but it is neither a mathematical treatise, nor a recipe book for growth data
analysis. Aimed at junior and senior researchers involved in the analysis of
human growth data, this book will be an essential reference for
anthropologists, auxologists and paediatricians.
Physical (Biological) Anthropology P. Rudan 2009-07-29 Physical (Biological)
Anthropology theme is a component of Encyclopedia Of Biological, Physiological
And Health Sciences (EOLSS), which is an integrated compendium of twenty one
Encyclopedias. Biological anthropology, also known as physical anthropology, is
a scientific discipline concerned with the biological and behavioral aspects of
human beings, their related non-human primates and their extinct hominin
ancestors. It is a subfield of anthropology that provides a biological
perspective to the systematic study of human beings. This volume is aimed at
the following five major target audiences: University and College Students
Educators, Professional Practitioners, Research Personnel and Policy Analysts,
Managers, and Decision Makers, NGOs and GOs.
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Human Evolutionary Biology Michael P. Muehlenbein 2010-07-29 A wide-ranging and
inclusive text focusing on topics in human evolution and the understanding of
modern human variation and adaptability.
The Cambridge Handbook of Expertise and Expert Performance K. Anders Ericsson
2006-06-26 This book was the first handbook where the world's foremost 'experts
on expertise' reviewed our scientific knowledge on expertise and expert
performance and how experts may differ from non-experts in terms of their
development, training, reasoning, knowledge, social support, and innate talent.
Methods are described for the study of experts' knowledge and their performance
of representative tasks from their domain of expertise. The development of
expertise is also studied by retrospective interviews and the daily lives of
experts are studied with diaries. In 15 major domains of expertise, the leading
researchers summarize our knowledge on the structure and acquisition of expert
skill and knowledge and discuss future prospects. General issues that cut
across most domains are reviewed in chapters on various aspects of expertise
such as general and practical intelligence, differences in brain activity,
self-regulated learning, deliberate practice, aging, knowledge management, and
creativity.
Human Growth and Development Noel Professor Cameron 2012-09-01 Offering a study
of biological, biomedical and biocultural approaches, the second edition of
Human Growth and Development is a valued resource for researchers, professors
and graduate students across the interdisciplinary area of human development.
With timely chapters on obesity, diet / lifestyle, and genetics, this edition
is the only publication offering a biological, biomedical and biocultural
approach. The second edition of Human Growth and Development includes
contributions from the well-known experts in the field and is the most
reputable, comprehensive resource available. New chapters discussing genomics
and epigenetics, developmental origins, body proportions and health and the
brain and neurological development Presented in the form of lectures to
facilitate student programming Updated content highlighting the latest research
on the relationship between early growth and later (adult) outcomes: the
developmental origins of health and disease
Boundless Innocence in Thomas Traherne's Poetic Theology Elizabeth S. Dodd
2016-03-16 The seventeenth-century poet and divine Thomas Traherne finds
innocence in every stage of existence. He finds it in the chaos at the origins
of creation as well as in the blessed order of Eden. He finds it in the
activities of grace and the hope of glory, but also in the trials of misery and
even in the abyss of the Fall. Boundless Innocence in Thomas Traherne’s Poetic
Theology traces innocence through Traherne’s works as it transgresses the
boundaries of the estates of the soul. Using grammatical and literary
categories it explores various aspects of his poetic theology of innocence,
uncovering the boundless desire which is embodied in the yearning cry: ’Were
all Men Wise and Innocent...’ Recovering and reinterpreting a key but
increasingly neglected theme in Traherne’s poetic theology, this book addresses
fundamental misconceptions of the meaning of innocence in his work. Through a
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contextual and theological approach, it indicates the unexplored richness,
complexity and diversity of this theme in the history of literature and
theology.
Encyclopedia of Religious and Spiritual Development Elizabeth M. Dowling 2006
The Encyclopedia of Religious and Spiritual Development is the first reference
work to focus on the developmental process of religion and spirituality across
the human life span. Spiritual development is an important part of human
development that has links to identity development, moral development, and
civic engagement. This innovative Encyclopedia offers insight into the
characteristics of people and their contexts that interact to influence
religious and spiritual development over time. Editors Elizabeth M. Dowling and
W. George Scarlett provide readers with glimpses into the religious and
spiritual developmental trajectories of people from all over the world, from
many different religious and spiritual backgrounds.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Hunters and Gatherers Richard B. Lee 1999-12-16
Profiles hunting and gathering peoples from around the world, and discusses
such topics as prehistory, social life, gender, music and art, health,
religion, and indigenous knowledge.
The Art of Failure Jesper Juul 2013-02-22 An exploration of why we play video
games despite the fact that we are almost certain to feel unhappy when we fail
at them. We may think of video games as being "fun," but in The Art of Failure,
Jesper Juul claims that this is almost entirely mistaken. When we play video
games, our facial expressions are rarely those of happiness or bliss. Instead,
we frown, grimace, and shout in frustration as we lose, or die, or fail to
advance to the next level. Humans may have a fundamental desire to succeed and
feel competent, but game players choose to engage in an activity in which they
are nearly certain to fail and feel incompetent. So why do we play video games
even though they make us unhappy? Juul examines this paradox. In video games,
as in tragic works of art, literature, theater, and cinema, it seems that we
want to experience unpleasantness even if we also dislike it. Reader or
audience reaction to tragedy is often explained as catharsis, as a purging of
negative emotions. But, Juul points out, this doesn't seem to be the case for
video game players. Games do not purge us of unpleasant emotions; they produce
them in the first place. What, then, does failure in video game playing do?
Juul argues that failure in a game is unique in that when you fail in a game,
you (not a character) are in some way inadequate. Yet games also motivate us to
play more, in order to escape that inadequacy, and the feeling of escaping
failure (often by improving skills) is a central enjoyment of games. Games,
writes Juul, are the art of failure: the singular art form that sets us up for
failure and allows us to experience it and experiment with it. The Art of
Failure is essential reading for anyone interested in video games, whether as
entertainment, art, or education.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of the English Language David Crystal 2018-11-29 Now
in its third edition, The Cambridge Encyclopedia of the English Language
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provides the most comprehensive coverage of the history, structure and
worldwide use of English. Fully updated and expanded, with a fresh redesigned
layout, and over sixty audio resources to bring language extracts to life, it
covers all aspects of the English language including the history of English,
with new pages on Shakespeare's vocabulary and pronunciation, updated
statistics on global English use that now cover all countries and the future of
English in a post-Brexit Europe, regional and social variations, with fresh
insights into the growing cultural identities of 'new Englishes', English in
everyday use with new sections on gender identities, forensic studies, and 'big
data' in corpus linguistics, and digital developments, including the emergence
of new online varieties in social media platforms such as Facebook, Twitter and
WhatsApp. Packed with brand new colour illustrations, photographs, maps, tables
and graphs, this new edition is an essential tool for a new generation of
twenty-first-century English language enthusiasts.
International Encyclopedia of Human Geography 2019-11-29 International
Encyclopedia of Human Geography, Second Edition embraces diversity by design
and captures the ways in which humans share places and view differences based
on gender, race, nationality, location and other factors—in other words, the
things that make people and places different. Questions of, for example,
politics, economics, race relations and migration are introduced and discussed
through a geographical lens. This updated edition will assist readers in their
research by providing factual information, historical perspectives, theoretical
approaches, reviews of literature, and provocative topical discussions that
will stimulate creative thinking. Presents the most up-to-date and
comprehensive coverage on the topic of human geography Contains extensive scope
and depth of coverage Emphasizes how geographers interact with, understand and
contribute to problem-solving in the contemporary world Places an emphasis on
how geography is relevant in a social and interdisciplinary context
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Human Paleopathology Arthur C. Aufderheide
2011-10-27 The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Human Paleopathology is a major
reference work for all those interested in the identification of disease in
human remains. Many diseases leave characteristic lesions and deformities on
human bones, teeth and soft tissues that can be identified many years after
death. This comprehensive volume includes all conditions producing effects
recognizable with the unaided eye. Detailed lesion descriptions and over 300
photographs and diagrams facilitate disease recognition and each condition is
placed in context with discussion of its history, antiquity, etiology,
epidemiology, geography, and natural history. Uniquely, diseases affecting the
soft tissues are also included as these are commonly present in mummified
remains.
Embodied Communication in Humans and Machines Ipke Wachsmuth 2008-09-04 When
people communicate face to face they don't just exchange verbal information.
Rather, communication encompasses the whole body. Communication partners
synchronize their body sway, and mimic or imitate each other's body postures
and actions. They produce a multitude of manual and facial gestures that help
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to illustrate what is being said, show how communication partners feel, or or
reveal verbal deception. Moreover, face-to-face communication takes place in
shared contexts where partners jointly attend and refer to the same objects,
often while working on joint tasks such as carrying a table or repairing a car
together. Traditionally, communication research has neglected these parts of
communication using the engineering model of signal transmission as the main
theoretical metaphor. This book takes a new look at recent empirical findings
in the cognitive and neurosciences, showing that the traditional approach is
insufficient, and presenting a new interdisciplinary perspective, the Embodied
Communication perspective. The core claim of the Embodied Communication
perspective is that human communication involves parallel and highly
interactive couplings between communication partners. These couplings range
from low-level systems for performing and understanding instrumental actions,
like the mirror system, to higher-systems that interpret symbols in a cultural
context. The book can also serve as a guide for engineers who construct
artificial agents and robots that should be able to interact with humans.
Human Development Ted Zerucha 2009 Discusses each step in human development,
from fertilization to birth and the events that take place during this process.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia to Human Evolution Steve Jones 1994
Encyclopedia of Adolescence B. Bradford Brown 2011-06-01 The period of
adolescence involves growth, adaptation, and dramatic reorganization in almost
every aspect of social and psychological development. The Encyclopedia of
Adolescence offers an exhaustive and comprehensive review of current theory and
research findings pertaining to this critical decade of life. Leading
scientists offer accessible and easily readable reviews of biological, social,
educational, occupational, and cultural factors that shape adolescent
development. Issues in normative development, individual differences, and
psychopathology/maladjustment are reviewed. Over 130 chapters are included,
each covering a specific aspect or issue of adolescence. The chapters trace
differences in the course of adolescence in different nations and among youth
with different backgrounds. The encyclopedia brings together cross-disciplinary
contributors, including academic researchers, biologists, psychiatrists,
sociologists, anthropologists and public policy experts, and will include
authors from around the world. Each article features an in-depth analysis of
current information on the topic, along with a glossary, suggested readings for
further information, and cross-references to related encyclopedia articles. The
volumes offer an unprecedented resource for all audiences, providing a more
comprehensive understanding of general topics compared to other reference works
on the subject. Available both in print and online via SciVerse Science Direct.
Winner of the 2011 PROSE Award for Multivolume Reference in Humanities & Social
Science from the Association of American Publishers; and named a 2012
Outstanding Academic Title by the American Library Association's Choice
publication Brings together cross-disciplinary contributors, including
developmental psychologists, educational psychologists, clinical psychologists,
biologists, psychiatrists, sociologists, anthropologists and public policy
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experts Published both in print and via Elsevier's ScienceDirectTM online
platform
Paediatric Exercise Science and Medicine Neil Armstrong 2008-10-23 On
publication the first edition of Paediatric Exercise Science and Medicine
became the definitive text in the rapidly emerging discipline of paediatric
exercise (including sport) science and medicine. Since the publication of the
first edition, sport and exercise science and medicine has grown into one of
the UK's major undergraduate subjects with 1,930 'sport' courses being offered
at 151 institutions and UCAS receiving over 35,000 applications in 2005.
Thishuge growth in undergraduate courses is now being reflected by an increase
in taught masters programmes, research students, postdoctoral researchers, and
university lecturers which, together with final year undergraduates, are the
primary market for this text. The book is also aimed at the increasingnumber of
human biology/physiology students and researchers, sports medicine physicians
and students, paediatricians, paramedics, clinicians dealing with young
athletes and advanced youth coaches. International interest in the children and
exercise is reflected by a dramatic 123% increase in published research papers
in the 10 years to 2007 compared with the 10 years to 2000 when the first
edition was published (i.e. 4,377 compared with1,959).The first edition of
Paediatric ExerciseScience and Medicine received excellent international
reviews and was welcomed by reviewers as a coherent and comprehensive volume
which offered 'state of the art' coverage of the topic. However, this material
is now almost 10 years old and in a rapidly developing field requires updating
andrefreshing. The second edition has retained the successful format of the
first edition but has extended coverage to address recent research and new
experimental techniques and methodologies which have provided further insights
into understanding the exercising child. 'New' researchers who have become
leaders in their field since the publication of the first edition have joined
members of the original team of expert contributors who are still recognised as
active leaders in their field toproduce a new edition which will be immediately
recognised as the premier text covering children, sport and exercise.
The Changing Body Roderick Floud 2011-03-31 Humans have become much taller and
heavier, and experience healthier and longer lives than ever before in human
history. However it is only recently that historians, economists, human
biologists and demographers have linked the changing size, shape and capability
of the human body to economic and demographic change. This fascinating and
groundbreaking book presents an accessible introduction to the field of
anthropometric history, surveying the causes and consequences of changes in
health and mortality, diet and the disease environment in Europe and the United
States since 1700. It examines how we define and measure health and nutrition
as well as key issues such as whether increased longevity contributes to
greater productivity or, instead, imposes burdens on society through the higher
costs of healthcare and pensions. The result is a major contribution to
economic and social history with important implications for today's developing
world and the health trends of the future.
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Patterns of Human Growth Barry Bogin 1999-05-06 A revised edition of an
established text on human growth and development from an anthropological and
evolutionary perspective.
Patterns of Human Growth Barry Bogin 1988-05-26 This book presents an
anthropological, evolutionary and biocultural perspective to the study and
interpretation of human growth. Based on courses which Dr Bogin teaches to a
mixture of medical, nutrition and anthropology students, the book provides a
synthesis of the forces that shaped the evolution of the human growth pattern,
the biocultural factors that direct its expression, the intrinsic and extrinsic
factors that regulate individual development and the biomathematical approaches
needed to analyse and interpret human growth. The book begins by discussing the
history of the study of human growth and the basic principles for the study of
human development. Two chapters are devoted to the often neglected, but vitally
important, subject of the evolution of the human pattern of growth, giving a
comprehensive explanation for the functional and adaptive significance of human
growth patterns. Later chapters explore the physiological, environmental and
cultural reasons for population variation in growth; the genetic and endocrine
factors that regulate the growth of individuals; and the mathematical and
biological models of the process of human growth and development. A new model
of growth regulation is presented that combines quantitative and qualitative
elements from mathematics, molecular biology and neuroendocrine physiology.
Pitched towards an audience of advanced undergraduate and graduate students in
anthropology, biology, human sciences and psychology, this book should become a
major text for the study of human growth.
Oxford Textbook of Children's Sport and Exercise Medicine Neil Armstrong
2017-04-05 Now consisting of fifty innovative chapters authored by
internationally recognised scientists and clinicians, the extensively revised
third edition of the Oxford Textbook of Children's Sport and Exercise Medicine
is the fundamental reference work on paediatric exercise medicine and sport
science. Using a scientific evidence-based approach and new insights into
understanding the exercising child and adolescent, this title covers a complex
and rapidly evolving field. Designed to inform, challenge and support all
involved in the study and treatment of the exercising child and adolescent, the
Oxford Textbook of Children's Sport and Exercise Medicine presents complex
scientific and medical material in an accessible and understandable manner.
With extensive sections on Exercise Science, Exercise Medicine, Sport Science
and Sport Medicine, chapters comprehensively cover training, physical activity
in relation to health issues, the physiology of the young athlete and injury
using the research and practical experience of a renowned author team. Fully
illustrated and extensively revised, new topics and fully updated material
complement the state-of-the-art approach of previous editions. With an
increased focus on molecular exercise physiology, close to 75% of the content
found in this edition is new material, reflecting the many advances and
developments across this discipline.
Forensic Anthropology Megan Brickley 2007 In addition to covering the work
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undertaken in a number of European countries, the case studies presented cover
a range of issues dealt with by forensic anthropologists from around the world
including; stab wounds; blunt force trauma; gunshot wounds; dismemberment;
burning; personal identification, including issues relating to the
investigation of ancestry in European investigations; juvenile human remains;
the work of forensic anthropologists in unsolved cases; and work undertaken to
eliminate discoveries of human remains from police investigations. The final
chapter of the book explores new developments in the field of forensic
anthropology with gait analysis and facial recognition of a living individual
based on analysis of CCTV footage. This book is primarily designed for students
of forensic anthropology and those engaged in forensic anthropological work in
various areas of the world.
Human Biology Sara Stinson 2012-03-19 This comprehensive introduction to the
field of human biology covers all the major areas of the field: genetic
variation, variation related to climate, infectious and non-infectious
diseases, aging, growth, nutrition, and demography. Written by four expert
authors working in close collaboration, this second edition has been thoroughly
updated to provide undergraduate and graduate students with two new chapters:
one on race and culture and their ties to human biology, and the other a
concluding summary chapter highlighting the integration and intersection of the
topics covered in the book.
The Ecology of Human Development Urie BRONFENBRENNER 2009-06-30
The Oxford Handbook of Economics and Human Biology Dr. John Komlos 2016-05-25
The Oxford Handbook of Economics and Human Biology provides an extensive and
insightful overview of how economic conditions affect human well-being and how
human health influences economic outcomes. Among the topics explored are how
variations in height, whether over time, among different socio-economic groups,
and in different locations, are important indicators of changes in economic
growth and economic development, levels of economic inequality, and economic
opportunities for individuals. The book covers a broad geographic range:
Africa, Latin and North America, Asia, and Europe. Its temporal scope ranges
from the late Iron Age to the present. Taking advantage of recent improvements
in data and economic methods, the book also explores how humans' biological
conditions influence and are influenced by their economic circumstances,
including poverty. Among the issues addressed are how height, body mass index
(BMI), and obesity can affect and are affected by productivity, wages, and
wealth. How family environment affects health and well-being is examined, as is
the importance of both pre-birth and early childhood conditions for subsequent
economic outcomes. Reflecting this dynamic and expanding area of research, the
volume shows that well-being is a salient aspect of economics, and the new
toolkit of evidence from biological living standards enhances understanding of
industrialization, commercialization, income distribution, the organization of
health care, social status, and the redistributive state affect such human
attributes as physical stature, weight, and the obesity epidemic in historical
and contemporary populations.
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Human Senescence Douglas E. Crews 2003-12-11 Much research on the biology of
senescence is on cell-lines, nematodes or fruit flies, that are only of
peripheral relevance to the problems encountered in humans. Human Senescence is
a text which reviews the evolutionary biology of human senescence and life
span, and the evolutionarily recent development of late-life survival. It
examines how human patterns of and variability in growth and development have
altered later life survival probabilities and competencies, and how survival
during mid-life contributes to senescent dysfunction and alteration. Discussing
possibilities of further extending human life span, it gives a better
understanding of how humans came to senesce as slowly as we do over our
lifespan. Bringing together gerontological, anthropological and biocultural
research, it explores human variation in chronic disease, senescence and life
span as outcomes of early life adaptation and the success of humankind's
sociocultural evolution. It is a benchmark publication for all interested in
how and why we age.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child Development Brian Hopkins 2017-10-19
Updated and expanded to 124 entries, The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child
Development remains the authoritative reference in the field.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Human Growth and Development Stanley J. Ulijaszek
1998-08-13 A comprehensive and accessible summary of human growth and
development for students and professionals alike.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of the Language Sciences Patrick Colm Hogan
2010-11-15 Have you lost track of developments in generative linguistics,
finding yourself unsure about the distinctive features of Minimalism? Would you
like to know more about recent advances in the genetics of language, or about
right hemisphere linguistic operation? Has your interest in narrative drawn you
to question the relation between stories and grammars? The Cambridge
Encyclopedia of the Language Sciences addresses these issues, along with
hundreds of others. It includes basic entries for those unfamiliar with a given
topic and more specific entries for those seeking more specialized knowledge.
It incorporates both well-established findings and cutting-edge research and
classical approaches and new theoretical innovations. The volume is aimed at
readers who have an interest in some aspect of language science but wish to
learn more about the broad range of ideas, findings, practices, and prospects
that constitute this rapidly expanding field, a field arguably at the center of
current research on the human mind and human society.
Encyclopedia of Human Behavior 2012-01-31 The Encyclopedia of Human Behavior,
Second Edition is an award-winning three-volume reference on human action and
reaction, and the thoughts, feelings, and physiological functions behind those
actions. Presented alphabetically by title, 300 articles probe both enduring
and exciting new topics in physiological psychology, perception, personality,
abnormal and clinical psychology, cognition and learning, social psychology,
developmental psychology, language, and applied contexts. Written by leading
scientists in these disciplines, every article has been peer-reviewed to
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establish clarity, accuracy, and comprehensiveness. The most comprehensive
reference source to provide both depth and breadth to the study of human
behavior, the encyclopedia will again be a much-used reference source. This set
appeals to public, corporate, university and college libraries, libraries in
two-year colleges, and some secondary schools. Carefully crafted, well written,
and thoroughly indexed, the encyclopedia helps users—whether they are students
just beginning formal study of the broad field or specialists in a branch of
psychology—understand the field and how and why humans behave as we do. Named a
2013 Outstanding Academic Title by the American Library Association's Choice
publication Concise entries (ten pages on average) provide foundational
knowledge of the field Each article features suggested further readings, a list
of related websites, a 5-10 word glossary and a definition paragraph, and
cross-references to related articles in the encyclopedi Newly expanded
editorial board and a host of international contributors from the United
States, Australia, Belgium, Canada, France, Germany, Ireland, Israel, Japan,
Sweden, and the United Kingdom
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of the English Language David Crystal 1995-05-04
English is arguably the nearest thing we have to a world language, and yet it
is a language with a wealth of varieties, dialects, and traditions, all
developing in different ways and at different speeds. This book is a superbly
written and illustrated exploration of the history, structure, and use of
English throughout the world. World-renowned linguist and author, David
Crystal, explores the many facets and varieties of the English language,
bringing life to this large and complex subject. He begins with the origins of
English in Anglo-Saxon times and follows the growth of the language to the
present. Every major English-speaking country is included, and the book abounds
with insights into how English evolved and how it works. The author pays
particular attention to the use of language in literature and how it permeates
humor. He allows language to "speak for itself" by using quotations,
photographs, newspaper clippings, poems, advertisements, cartoons, and many
other types of illustrative material that vividly complement his narrative.
Author Crystal systematically covers the structural features of English, and
includes a complete description of grammar, a summary of pronunciation and
writing systems, and a thorough treatment of the size and complexity of
vocabulary. He explains technical aspects in simple and accessible terms and
includes a glossary to assist the reader with unclear language terminology.
Highly visual with striking color illustrations, panels and boxed features
throughout, this book is fascinating reading for the widest possible audience.
David Crystal is the author of The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Language (CUP,
1987) and the editor of The Cambridge Encyclopedia (CUP, 1990, 1994).
The Bioarchaeology of Children Mary E. Lewis 2007 Publisher Description
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child Development Brian Hopkins 2020-01-23 The
Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child Development remains the most authoritative and
accessible account of all aspects of child development. Written by an
international team of experts, its comprehensive coverage includes everything
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from prenatal development to adolescence, pediatrics, theories and research
methods, physical development, social and emotional development, perceptual and
cognitive development, language development, psychopathology, and parenting.
The second edition has also been thoroughly updated to reflect major
developments over the last decade in areas such as neuroscientific methods,
developmental cognitive and social neuroscience, the effects of environmental
influences on gene expression, and the relationship between human development
and evolution. Throughout 124 entries, the Encyclopedia advocates an
integrated, interdisciplinary approach to the study of child development. With
clear, jargon-free style and user-friendly format, this is the essential
reference for researchers and students of child development, as well as
healthcare professionals, social workers, educators, and anyone interested in
the well-being of children.
The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Language David Crystal 2008-06-26 Looks at the
variety, history, structure, and behavior of language, and discusses language
learning, foreign language teaching, and linguistics
Perspectives in Human Growth, Development and Maturation Parasmani Dasgupta
2013-03-14 One morning in 1969, out of the blue, I received a letter which both
distressed and astonished me. It was from a Prof. S. R. Das in Calcutta, who
requested me to accept, for eventual analysis, a mountain of anthropometric
data he had accumulated, as he was ill and did not expect to survive to analyse
it himself. The data provided the astonishment; twenty-two anthropometric
characters recorded every six months or a year, over a period of 14 years, in a
mixed longitudinal study of some 560 children, aged six months to twenty years.
Most were in families with siblings also in the study, and every child was
measured every time by S. R. Das himself. The archive was unique, combining the
personal anthropometry of R. H. Whitehouse in the Harpenden Growth Study and
the family approach of the Fels Growth Study. This was a study of which neither
I, nor anyone of my acquaintance, had heard. Even in India, Prof. Das' work was
scarcely known. It turned out Das was a scholarly man, quiet and unassuming,
absolutely committed to his Sarsuna-Barisha Growth Study,just the obverse of
the professional showman. Clearly this was not a request I could refuse,
although I already had in hand enough projects to occupy Siva himself.
Population, Reproduction, and Fertility in Melanesia Stanley J. Ulijaszek 2006
Human biological fertility was considered a important issue to anthropologists
and colonial administrators in the first part of the 20th century, as a
dramatic decline in population was observed in many regions. However, the total
demise of Melanesian populations predicted by some never happened; on the
contrary, a rapid population increase took place for the second part of the
20th century. This volume explores relationships between human fertility and
reproduction, subsistence systems, the symbolic use of ideas of fertility and
reproduction in linking landscape to individuals and populations, in Melanesian
societies, past and present. It thus offers an important contribution to our
understanding of the implications of social and economic change for
reproduction and fertility in the broadest sense.
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The SAGE Encyclopedia of Lifespan Human Development Marc H. Bornstein
2018-01-15 Lifespan human development is the study of all aspects of
biological, physical, cognitive, socioemotional, and contextual development
from conception to the end of life. In approximately 800 signed articles by
experts from a wide diversity of fields, The SAGE Encyclopedia of Lifespan
Human Development explores all individual and situational factors related to
human development across the lifespan. Some of the broad thematic areas will
include: Adolescence and Emerging Adulthood Aging Behavioral and Developmental
Disorders Cognitive Development Community and Culture Early and Middle
Childhood Education through the Lifespan Genetics and Biology Gender and
Sexuality Life Events Mental Health through the Lifespan Research Methods in
Lifespan Development Speech and Language Across the Lifespan Theories and
Models of Development. This five-volume encyclopedia promises to be an
authoritative, discipline-defining work for students and researchers seeking to
become familiar with various approaches, theories, and empirical findings about
human development broadly construed, as well as past and current research.
21st Century Anthropology: A Reference Handbook H. James Birx 2010-06-10
Request a free 30-day online trial at www.sagepub.com/freetrial Via 100 entries
or "mini-chapters," 21st Century Anthropology: A Reference Handbook highlights
the most important topics, issues, questions, and debates any student obtaining
a degree in the field of anthropology ought to have mastered for effectiveness
in the 21st century. This two-volume set provides undergraduate majors with an
authoritative reference source that serves their research needs with more
detailed information than encyclopedia entries but in a clear, accessible
style, devoid of jargon, unnecessary detail or density. Key FeaturesEmphasizes key curricular topics, making it useful for students researching for
term papers, preparing for GREs, or considering topics for a senior thesis,
graduate degree, or career.- Comprehensive, providing full coverage of key
subthemes and subfields within the discipline, such as applied anthropology,
archaeology and paleontology, sociocultural anthropology, evolution,
linguistics, physical and biological anthropology, primate studies, and more.Offers uniform chapter structure so students can easily locate key information,
within these sections: Introduction, Theory, Methods, Applications, Comparison,
Future Directions, Summary, Bibliography & Suggestions for Further Reading, and
Cross References.- Available in print or electronically at SAGE Reference
Online, providing students with convenient, easy access to its contents.
Human Bioarchaeology of the Transition to Agriculture Ron Pinhasi 2011-06-24 A
holistic and comprehensive account of the nature of the transition from hunting
to farming in prehistory. It addresses for the first time the main
bioarchaeological aspects such as changes in mobility, behaviour, diet and
population dynamics. This book is of major interest to the relevant audience
since it offers for the first time a global perspective on the bioarchaeology
of the transition to agriculture. It includes contributions from world-class
researchers, with a particular emphasis on advances in methods (e.g. ancient
DNA of pathogens, stable isotope analysis, etc.). The book specifically
addresses the following aspects associated with the transition to agriculture
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in various world regions: Changes in adult and subadult stature and subadult
growth profiles Diachronic trends in the analysis of functional morphological
structures (craniofacial, vault, lower limbs, etc.) and whether these are
associated with change in overall sex-specific morphological variability
Changes in mobility Changes in behaviour which can be reconstructed from the
study of the skeletal record. These include changes in activity patterns,
sexual dimorphism, evidence of inter-personal trauma, and the like. Population
dynamics and microevolution by examining intra and inter population variations
in dental and cranial metric traits, as well as archaeogenetic studies of
ancient DNA (e.g. mtDNA markers).
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